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Cayuga County Health Department Launches  
Community Health Assessment Survey 

 
The Cayuga County Health Department is conducting a community health 
assessment. As part of this process, a health survey is being launched in an effort to 
get a picture of the health of our community from the perspective of community 
members and identify priorities and interventions to address health-related 
challenges.  
 
We are asking Cayuga County residents ages 18 and older to take the short survey 
and share feedback anonymously to shape future public health initiatives and 
improve health outcomes and the quality of life for residents in Cayuga County.  
 
In addition to the survey being available online, Cayuga County Health Department 
staff will be attending community events and delivering hard copies of the surveys 
to businesses and organizations throughout the county.  
 
The survey will take about 15 minutes to complete, and can be found at 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PQ8G7QZ 
 
Should you have any questions or comments about the survey or the survey process, 
please call 315-253-1560.   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://url.avanan.click/v2/r01/___https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PQ8G7QZ___.YXAzOmd1YXJkaWNsb3VkOmE6bzo0OWQ3NzY5MDYwMDMwODQ0NWM3YjU0NjU0NzQ0M2JlYjo3OjhkZjc6NTkxMmZmYWEyYjkwZGM5ZjI5YWNjNzJkNjRhZDQyMDUzYWE1MzkzMDdiY2YxNTVjMGVhM2FkZDdiMDdmZjA0ZTpwOlQ6Tg


Cayuga County Health Department is
conducting a survey about the health

status of Cayuga County residents.

2 WAYS TO TAKE THE SURVEY:

Follow the link below: 

Scan the QR code

Your thoughts and opinions help shape the programs
and services provided to Cayuga County residents.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PQ8G7QZ




